Email sent to Dr. Carter:
08/16/2008
 

Dr. Hazo Carter,
 

I have sent you a hard copy of the new faculty merit pay proposal in May 2008 for a review and a hopefully for a decision (links to my letter and the merit pay proposal are below) to replace the existing merit pay plan with the newly adopted senate plan.  The faculty unanimously approved this new merit pay proposal at our last general faculty meeting in May, 2008 .  If you have time during the opening faculty meeting to discuss your decision about this plan that would be greatly appreciated.  If you still have not had enough time to make a final decision could you please consider having a decision made at our Sept. 5th senate meeting.  Thank you for your time in this matter.
 

Tom Guetzloff
Chair of the Faculty senate
 

CC: Dr. Charles Byers
       Executive Committee
 

http://library.wvstateu.edu/facultysenate/acadyear2008-2009/Letters2Admin/MeritPayResol-Letter-Guet2Carter-1.pdf
 
 

http://library.wvstateu.edu/facultysenate/acadyear2007-2008/Proposed_Merit_Pay_Policy.pdf
